
24 August 2011

Daniel Wedgwood
RailCorp
Environment Division
Level 4 477 Pitt Street
Sydney  NSW  2000

Our ref: 21/18385/IAA10
Your ref:

Dear Daniel

Macdonaldtown Former Gasworks Audit
Interim Audit Advice 10

1 Introduction
Andrew Kohlrusch of GHD Pty Ltd (the auditor) was engaged by RailCorp to undertake a site audit of the
former gas works at Macdonaldtown, NSW.  As part of this audit, the auditor has reviewed the following
letter prepared by JBS Environmental Pty Ltd in response to the issues raised by the auditor in Interim
Audit Advice 09 (IAA09) dated 15 August 2011:

Response to GHD Letter ‘Macdonaldtown Former Gasworks Audit, Interim Audit Advice 09’, JBS
Reference JBS40913-16231 dated 19 August 2011 (hereafter referred to as the Letter).

The comments made by the auditor in IAA09 were related to the changes made in the JBS Remedial
Strategy (Revision 7) as listed by JBS in it’s letter – Reference JBS40913-17634 (dated 15 July 2011).
The 15 July 2011 letter was prepared in response to requests for further information from the NSW
Department of Planning in respect of the Environmental Assessment for the proposed remedial works at
Macdonaldtown (i.e. not the Remedial Strategy).

2 Auditor comments
The auditor notes that the responses provided by JBS in the Letter are appropriate and has no further
comment.

3 Conclusion
On the basis that the amendments to the Remedial Strategy, Former Macdonaldtown Gasworks
(Revision 7) are made as outlined in the JBS Letter, the auditor considers the revised Remedial Strategy
to be a suitable document for implementation as part of the proposed remediation at the site.

This letter should be regarded as interim advice to the overall review and Site Audit process and should
not be considered a Site Audit Statement under the CLM Act, 1997.  This interim audit advice letter will
subsequently be referred to and provided as an Annex to the final Site Audit Statement and Site Audit
Report.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned directly on 9239 7187.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Kohlrusch
Principal Environmental Scientist
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